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February 2021 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for expressing your interest in applying for the position of a Class Teacher at Poplar Farm School. I hope you will find 

the enclosed documents of interest and helpful and that you will be able to use the information to your best advantage should 

you wish to apply for one of the posts. 

 

If appointed, we can promise you a rewarding and challenging job. You will have the opportunity to work with a committed 

and motivated teaching team and not least, to be involved with and get to know our wonderfully enthusiastic children. Our 

environments - both inside and outside - are creative and resourced to enhance the learning experiences for all of our 

children. 

 

You will see from our website www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk that our school is vibrant, caring and a forward thinking school. 

We are looking for class teachers who can build on what has already been achieved and make valuable contributions as our 

brand new school continues to grow. 

 

We are looking for class teachers who will be committed to delivering a rounded and academically excellent primary education 

for our children - an experience they will recall with pride and affection for the rest of their lives. You will be able to 

demonstrate an ability to motivate, inspire and engage learners in order to further raise standards and have a clear 

understanding of how to use assessment to improve outcomes for our children.  

 

Whether or not you are selected for interview will be determined solely on the information provided in your application. 

Please limit any additional information to 2 single sides of A4 Paper. 

 

If you would like to view the school, please attend one of our Open Afternoons at 3.30pm on one of the following dates: 

Monday 1 March; Wednesday 3 March; Monday 8 March; Wednesday 10 March; Thursday 11 March. To book a place at one 

of our open afternoons, please contact the school office - enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk or telephone the school on 

01476 850680. PPE and distancing measures will be in place for the visits. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further information if this would help you in any way with your application. The 

closing date for applications is 12 noon Monday 15 March 2021 and interviews will be held Monday 22 March 2021. Please 

return completed application forms for the attention of Kate Hodson (Head Teacher) via email enquiries@poplarfarmsch-

cit.co.uk . Please state your preference of EYFS or KS1 Class Teacher in your application. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs K Hodson 

Head Teacher 
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